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September 2010
Welcome to the Welshpool Sharks Electronic newsletter. If you know any Sharks who do not receive this please ask them to let us know their email addresses to ensure they don’t miss out. If you have any items which you would like included in the next newsletter please email marie_phil@tiscali.co.uk.



Personal Swimming passports:


All swimmers will be issued with a personal swimming record in the next two weeks!


Please keep it safe it is your record to keep a note of swimming times when attending Gala’s or club events. Take it with you and complete the time section on the day to help when you need to enter qualifying times for future gala entries.


Those of you who don’t enter galas can update it with club times and school achievements to save as keep sake.





 Friday night training session will continue to run on a pay as you go basis until further notice. The format will be similar to that in the holidays. The first Friday of every month, lane four will be used to conduct time trials for the children wishing to enter galas. Any adults who normally swim are asked to kindly help us out on that Friday with timing the children. 
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We are keen to offer both coaches and Helpers the opportunity to update and develop their knowledge and skills through attendance at local training courses.


We are hoping to run a UKCC couching course and would like to hear from any helpers who would be interested in attending. It would suit all levels and may be especially useful for our senior swimmers who have shown an interest in helping on poolside.


If you would be interested in finding out more please speak to Julia or Alison.
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Holywell 23rd Oct [forms need to be returned to me by 15th September.]


Hereford 20th & 21st November [Forms to be returned to me by 15th September]


Wrexham 27th November [Forms need to be returned to me by 20th September]


Please send the forms back to Sharks not to the contact on the form so that we can sort out the entries. Payment should be made payable to Welshpool Sharks and paid at least two weeks prior to the gala date.


We will be looking to enter the regional Qualifying galas in the New Year so please keep an eye out for these!














Our child protection officer is available if you have any concerns on: 07811704357





HAIR: Please can you ensure that all children are either wearing hats, or have their hair tied back for swimming sessions.








